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The April 4, 2018 regular meeting was postponed due to inclement weather.

March 14, 2018 Minutes:  MOTION: Minutes of the March 14, 2018 meeting were approved with corrections. The corrected minutes will be submitted to the Town Clerk. MOTION was made and seconded, all in favor, no discussion. Mr. Kemp abstained.

Greenway Trail Project:  Town Council advised, under the present circumstances, the Greenway Com- mittee could not use the funds. MOTION: To rescind the $360,000 allocated to the Greenway Trail project. The article will not be on the Town Meeting warrant. Motion was made and seconded, 
all in favor, no discussion. Mr. Kaniecki abstained.

Labrie Field:  Mr. Kozub has continued concern about the magnitude of the project and recommended withdrawing the warrant from the Town Meeting. Mr. Kaniecki mentioned the original Labrie Field plan included these items, but they were the first to be cut; he feels we need to go forward with the project as presented in the March CPC meeting. Mrs. Reynolds feels the cost of the snack shack is possibly too high; also feels the field refurbishment does need to be done soon. It was mentioned recent, updated quotes have not been obtained for the various remaining phases. MOTION: To continue with the article as was approved at the last CPC meeting. Motion was made and seconded, all in favor, no discussion, no opposition.

Old Town Hall Feasibility Study: Mrs. LaFlam indicated concern about the Town Meeting article for the feasibility study for the Old Town Hall and suggested to not have the complete study done, but use some of the funds for restoration. It was discussed that if the article passes, the funds designated for the feasibility study could be reallocated for a study just of the interior, and the remaining funds be used for exterior restoration.

Cook and County Roads:  Mrs. Ahart reported there is $1,551.63 remaining for this project. This amount is from several transactions that seem to not be posted properly, plus an outstanding check. She asked the Town Accountant to hold the funds in the account for a while to see what transpires.

Operating Expenses:  Annually our committee returns the remaining Operating Expenses funds to the Town. MOTION: To have on the Town Warrant to return the funds. Motion was made and seconded, all in favor, no discussion, no opposition.

MOTION was made with unanimous approval to adjourn the meeting. Motion was made and seconded, all in favor, no discussion, no opposition.

	

Members Attending:	Virginia Ahart	Jenneke Reynolds	Charlie Kaniecki	
	Janet Brown	Randall Kemp	Robert Kozub
		James Labrie (excused)

Guests Attending:	Ed Gibson	Barbara LaFlam
	
Next Monthly Meeting:	May 2, 2018	Town Hall Meeting Room	5:30 p.m.  
Annual Town Meeting:	May 1, 2018	Norris School	7:00 p.m.
Annual Town Election:	May 15, 2018	Town Hall Senior Center	12:00 – 8:00 p.m.


Meeting Handouts:	       April 11, 2018 Agenda	March 14, 2018 Minutes	


